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NOTICE TO THE MARKET  
Resignation of the Financial Director 

 
 

São Paulo, March 29, 2022 - The Clear Sale S.A. (B3: CLSA3; “Company” or “ClearSale”), São Paulo, 
March 31, 2022 - Clear Sale S.A. (“Company” or “ClearSale”) in compliance with CVM Resolution No. 
44, of August 23, 2021, and the provisions of article 26 of the Novo Mercado Regulation of B3 S.A. – 
Brasil, Bolsa, Balcão, informs its shareholders and the market in general that Mr. Alexandre Manhe de 
Oliveira presented his resignation from the position of Financial Directorof the Company, effective as 
of this date. 
 
Having learned of the resignation, the Board of Directors appointed Mr. Renan Shigueo Ikemoto, 
current Investor Relations Officer, to accumulate the position of Financial Directorof the Company, on 
an interim basis, for the remaining term of office of the Executive Board or until a new Financial 
Director is elected. 
 
ClearSale records its thanks to Mr. Alexandre Manhe de Oliveira for the services rendered to the 
Company during the course of his term of office. 
 
 

 

 

 

Renan Shigueo Ikemoto 

Investor Relations Officer 

 


